Louise Aaen

From: Joseph Lamboi <josephlamboi1960@gmail.coms

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 7:24 AM

To: Louise Aaen

Subject: Re: INL project no cost extension 3 months untit 31 March 2019
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Good morning Louise! Please be informed that the SLLS senior management team is ok with the three month proposed
extension period that is intended to provide enough time for the US/INL project to conclude in the first instant

Also, Tuesday of next week will be convenient for the proposed meeting with UNDP, FIX SOLUTION and IDT LSBS at
2BM?

Best regards, J.Lamboi-DDG

On Tue, Nov 27, 2018 at 2:36 PM Louise Aaen <louise.aaen@undp.org> wrote:

Dear DDG Lamboi and Mr. Harman,

Please receive my sincere condolences, Mr. Harman explained what happened over the weekend, and we were very
sorry to learn about this incident.

In the recent meeting with Walter, you highlighted the key areas of work planned for 2019 as well as key priorities and
at the same discussions were held around the submission of no cost extension request to the US/INL. We are very well-
aware of the good progress that SLCS has made on all project outputs on the From Prisons to Corrections project, but
also that the case management component is the enly one that is not fully concluded.

Due to the progress now made between Fix Solutions and IDTLABS in terms of agreement of integration of the bio
metric case management system with the electronic case management system for the whole country, UNDP wilt draft a
three month no cost extension request to the US/INL donor. The three month extension will then allow for the
finalization of the full development and integration of the two electronic case management systems, the approval by
5LCS and then subseguently rolling it out to the provincial facilities as well as training of SLCS Officers that will be
operating the system on a day to day basis.

Grateful if you wili confirm that you are in agreement with this no cost extension for three months of the project?

At the same time, we would also like to bring the two software davelopers together with SLCS management next week
so we together can learn how the systems are progressing in terms of integration, and subject to your availability we
will try and arrange this meeting for Monday or Tuesday next week?



Very best regards

Louise

El i Louise Simonsen Aaen
INL Project Manager

United Nations Development Programme
55 Wilkinson Road — P.O. Box 1011

Freetown, Sterra Leone

louise.aaen@undp.org

Cell; +232 78 133 7556

Skype: aaen.louise
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Consider the environment — before printing this message.




